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 A few weeks ago we put this message 
on our reader board along the Greenwood 
Ave. side of the building.  I thought it was a 
clever play on words.  I also thought that, 
given the vitriolic nature of some of what is 
said in the name of “the church”, it was a 
helpful reminder to us all to speak and act 
with love rather than hate.    I hoped that 
people would smile when they read it.  

 I could not have anticipated the 
response that we’ve had!  We have received 
several emails from complete strangers, who 
have been so moved by the message of the 
sign that they’ve taken the time to search for 
our website, find an email address, compose 
and send their appreciation.  Here are two 
samplings from what we received:  
 

 We are visiting from Canada and 
happened to drive by your church this 
morning. We loved the sentiment of 
separation between church and hate. 
Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 
Marnie Schaetti 
Sent from my iPhone 

Good evening, 
  
I just wanted to drop a quick note to let 
you know how awesome your message 
is on the southbound side of your 
billboard; about believing in the 
separation of church and hate!  It 
seems these days that the crazy people 
who call themselves "Christians" are 

getting so much more attention than the sane 
people that believe EVERYONE should be 
treated with respect and love.  Keep up the 
good work! 
  
Chrystie 

  
 The photo of the sign has also been 
posted on Facebook, and has, as they say, 
“gone viral”, being shared on almost thirty 
new pages and being “liked” too many times 
to count, all because we were willing to speak 
a message that reaches others with the 
radical, inclusive welcome of the Gospel.  

 How is it that the Church (the larger 
Church) has become associated with words 
that divide?  If the Church sings and says and 
in other ways professes the love of God, how 
can it then even begin to suggest that God’s 
love does not reach to every single person?   

I am so grateful to serve at Luther 
Memorial, where the expansive love of Christ 
reaches out beyond ourselves.  It is not always 
easy to live out our mission statement of 
“Actively Sharing Christ’s Love in Community”, 
but when we do, we are sharing the Gospel 
message.   

PJ’s Page 
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It can be especially difficult to stay centered in the Gospel message when the messages 
around us are full of suspicion, judgment, divisiveness, and yes, even hatred.  This seems 
particularly true around election time.  And yet, if we can imagine ourselves filtering our 
speech through Christ’s love….which embraces every person….how much more are we then 
actively sharing that love?   

It also occurs to me that the message on our reader board was a form of Evangelism….a 
word Lutherans love but dread putting into practice.  But we didn’t have to knock on doors or 
assault people with pointed questions…instead we simply offered a hopeful word in an 
interesting way.  I think that’s what Jesus did, too, throughout the gospels, in parables and 
stories.   

Beloved community, let’s reach out with love and compassion to our neighbors…to 
community wherever it is found.  Let’s be reminded that we do believe in the separation of 
church and hate.   

 

      Serving with you, 

      Pastor Julie+ 



Almost everything that is 
represented by a logo 
sees that image change 
as the organization and 
the community around it 
evolve.  Think back to 
logos of organizations, businesses, and even 

congregations.  Here’s 
how Kentucky Fried 
Chicken’s logo evolved 
over the years: 
For many years,  
 
 
 

Luther Memorial has been represented by a 
simple cross in a triangle, designed by Ed 
Ehret.  In keeping with the times, this well 
designed creation told something of the story 
of this congregation. 
 
With that design in mind, Luther Memorial 
commissioned Christy Watson, who is a 
graphic designer, our web master, (and Paul 
and Karen Olsen’s daughter) to update our 
logo and the materials that surround it.   
 

Christy’s design exemplifies the mission and 
ministry here at LMLC. Prominent in the logo 
is the cross, reminding us of our faith in Jesus 
Christ, crucified and risen.  The cross is white, 
which is a color of hope and of the Easter 
season.  In addition, the placement of the 
cross reminds us that Jesus is the center of all 
that we do.   
The rectangular shaped background is divided 
into two rotated triangles.  One echoes the 
rock wall in our sanctuary and the solid 
foundation upon which our faith is built.  The 
other echoes the dusky blue color that is 
present in our sanctuary as well as the blue of 
sky and water, reminding us of the goodness 
of all Creation.   
The typeface is a modern typeface, suggesting 
LMLC’s commitment to carrying the Gospel 
into the future.  The prominent M’s whose 
mid points reach the base line, are faint 
allusions to triangles.  The lower case 
“lutheran church” is a very modern touch.   

Luther Memorial has a new look! 
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Who doesn’t love a parade?  We do and we hope you 
will too!  Come join us for Rally Sunday, September 9th.  
The fun begins at 9am in the Fellowship Hall where we’ll 
get ready for the BIG PARADE into worship at 10am!  See 
you then! 

Rally Sunday: We Love a Parade! 
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Bring your school backpacks, your briefcases, purses, tool kits, whatever 
kind of bag you use in your daily walk for our annual Blessing of 
Backpacks and Bags during worship on September 9th (Rally Sunday).   

Blessing of Backpacks and Bags 

Keep an eye out for the NEW nametags, that will soon 

be available in the narthex for all regular worshipers 

at LMLC.  As we grow, this will help us know one 

another better.  It will also help Vicar Inge learn what 

faces go with what names.  If you don't’ see your 

name among them for some reason, just let the office 

know. 

LMLC Church Choir Rehearsals to Start Again 
Choir rehearsals will be starting again at 8:30 on Sunday mornings, before Worship.  Starting 
on September 9 (Rally Sunday), Paul Olsen will be directing our wonderful choir once again.  If 
you would like  more information, contact Paul at choirdirector@luthermemorialseattle.com.  

Sunday School Back in Session 

Sunday School will be back in session, starting Rally Sunday (September 9) at 9 am with We 
Love a Parade!.  Middle and High School Sunday School classes will be starting on September 
23, with a study of The Hunger Games.  If you have any questions, or need more information, 
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School Bag Supply Donations Update 
Thank you for your generosity in bringing the school 
supplies and leaving them in the pink box in the 
Narthex!  At this time our biggest need is for 
notebooks, scissors, and pencil sharpeners.  To answer any questions , please contact Phyllis 
Swenson at 206.542.4681.  The box will remain in the Narthex until October 1.  
The bags are assembled by the women of the Seekers group, and distributed to needy 
children around the world by Lutheran World Relief. The bags are received with much 
gratitude from both parents and students. 

Join your Church Council Friday evening, September 21, for a 
wonderful dinner at Luther’s Table in Renton.  Luther’s Table is 
a mission congregation of the NW Washington Synod and is 
also a restaurant.  Their proceeds go directly into support for 
their many ministries, which include the Veteran’s Housing 
that is above their bistro.  We’ll gather at 6 pm.  Please sign up 

in the narthex if you are planning to attend, so we will be sure there is plenty of room at the 
table.  This dinner will kick off the Council’s annual retreat, when we consider the mission and 
ministry of Luther Memorial.   

LMLC Council Retreat and Dinner 

Middle and High School youth….don’t miss our first Youth Group event of the year.  We’ll be 
headed up to Light of the Cross Lutheran Church in Bothell to join the other youth from our 
cluster for a fabulous evening of FUN!!  Meet at the church on Sunday, September 23 at 5:45 
pm, and we’ll carpool!  Need more info?  Text PJ+.   

Sno-King Cluster-Wide Youth Group Event coming in September 

Sunday School Back in Session 

Sunday School will be back in session, starting Rally Sunday (September 9) at 9 am with We 
Love a Parade!.  Middle and High School Sunday School classes will be starting on September 
23, with a study of The Hunger Games.  If you have any questions, or need more information, 
please contact Donna Smith.  
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Beginning on September 25, Luther Memorial will once again host women and 
children from Mary’s Place Shelter for a week.  There will be many 
opportunities to help, so watch the weekly bulletin, the weekly email update, 
the website, and the Facebook page for details.  You can also speak to Karen 
Olsen for additional information.   

Mary’s Place Returns to LMLC 

This year we are introducing a NEW adult educational opportunity on Sunday morning.  The 
First Sunday Faith Forum will meet on (you guessed it) the FIRST Sunday of each month in the 
Fireside Room at 9 am.  We will feature a variety of speakers, Bible Studies, and Discussion 
groups.  We begin on October 7 at 9 am, with The Rev. Jan Nesse, Assistant to the Bishop in 
NW Washington.  Hope to see you there!  

First Sunday Faith Forum 

We anticipate the printing of our Church Directory to be completed soon.  Please bear with 
us.  If you need an address or phone number, call the church office between 9 am-2 pm for 
assistance.  

Church Directory Update - SOON! 

You may have noticed that we have several exciting things happening on Rally 
Sunday!  Please join us on September 9. 
 
Schedule of Events: 
8:30 am:  First Choir rehearsal of the season  
9 am:  We Love a Parade!  Event in the Fellowship Hall for 
all ages!! 
10 am: Rally Sunday Worship including the Blessings of 
Backpack and Bags, and the first Choir Anthem. 
11:30 am:  Fellowship Time with Rootbeer floats, in 
keeping with our parade theme.  

RALLY SUNDAY RUNDOWN!  September 9, 2012 
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In 2005 the ELCA debuted a new hymnal…Evangelical Lutheran Worship.  
The ELCA notes that ELW was developed as, “a new and common approach 
to primary worship resources that are supportive of the entire ELCA for the 
next generation. It is important to remember that Evangelical Lutheran 
Worship is not so much comprehensive as it is core. It will provide a 
grounded center that presents the breadth of a living tradition, a common 
treasury that reminds us that in Jesus Christ we are held together.  As the 
primary worship book of the Evangelical Lutheran Church in America and of 
the Evangelical Lutheran Church in Canada, Evangelical Lutheran Worship will contribute to 
the sense that congregations are connected, a communion of local assemblies sharing in the 
same mission of God.” © 
 
At the recommendation of the Worship Committee, your Church Council approved the 
transition to ELW for Luther Memorial.  We have already been utilizing this resource through 
its online materials, but now we will have the hymnals available in the pews.   
 
Through the gifts of two Memorial funds, we have seed money for the initial purchase of 
hymnals.  The congregation is invited to donate hymnals in honor or memory of loved ones.  
This opportunity will begin to be available in October, and we anticipate the arrival of the 
ELWs in time for the beginning of a new church year in Advent.   
 
What about the LBWs?  Those LBWs that were donated in honor or memory of individuals will 
be available for those families to take home.  Additional LBWs will be available for purchase at 
a cost of a $5 donation toward the purchase of ELWs.  This will all take place on September 
16, 23, and 30 in Katie’s Parish.   

 
 
As for the most important question….the official color of the new 
hymnal?  “New Cranberry” or Red.  

Where are the LBWs?? 
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On Sunday, August 5, we welcomed our new Intern to LMLC with fellowship and a pounding. 
We are very excited for her to be here, and it has been a blessing for her to join us.  

Welcome, Vicar Inge!  A successful service, and Pounding 

When and how often will Vicar Inge preach? 
 
For the first few months, the intern will generally preach once a month.  Following that, the 
schedule will vary so that she will have the opportunity to experience a variety of preaching 
opportunities, such as preaching two Sundays in a row, or preaching at a mid-week service.   

Intern Question of the Month 
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It’s hard to believe it, 

but I’m here!  It is a great 

feeling to have arrived here in 

Seattle, and had the 

opportunity to meet so many 

of you over the past month as 

intern at Luther Memorial.  I 

felt wonderfully welcomed by 

Pastor Julie, who prepared 

and furnished my apartment 

and office with attention and 

care, and by all of you who 

attended the Potluck on August 5, my first 

Sunday, or dropped off cards and gifts at 

another time. I was successfully “pounded” 

that day- with no marks or bruises, but 

instead a lot of food and supplies to fill my 

empty cupboards.  Some of my most 

interesting “poundings” were Seattle coffee, 

Scandinavian treats, butter, scrubbing 

bubbles, an alarm clock, and even a pound 

cake mix. Thank you to all! 

For those of you who don’t know, this is 

my first time on the West Coast- in fact, my 

first time west of Kansas City!  The train ride 

was a wonderful opportunity to experience 

the breadth of our country through the vast 

plains of Montana, and watch the varied 

landscapes of the state of Washington.  

Coming over the Cascades and arriving in 

Seattle was exciting and joyous!  I am in awe 

at the beauty I see around me every day here- 

the sunset over the Olympic Mountains, the 

cold salty water of Puget Sound, and the 

abundant blackberry bushes!  I am amazed at 

the great diversity here, and the many 

different languages I hear every day on my 

walk to work.  Culturally, I have found people 

to be friendly and laid back, and I am even 

adjusting quite well to sorting my garbage! 

As I settle in to life here both in Seattle 

and as intern at LMLC, I want to thank you 

again for your care and welcome.  This vital 

internship year is only possible with your 

support as a congregation: in your openness 

to my presence and participation in your 

ministry and patience through my journey on 
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the learning curve.  Beginning this next leg of our time together, I am reminded of this prayer 

from the LBW’s Evening Prayer service: 

O God, you have called your servants to ventures of which we cannot see the ending, 

by paths as yet untrodden, through perils unknown.  Give us faith to go out with good 

courage, not knowing where we go, but only that your hand is leading us and your love 

supporting us; through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 

Thank you for your supporting love as we begin this year’s journey together! 

Peace,  

 

Vicar Inge 
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Broadview Garden Club 
We are starting up our new year September 13th 

Interested in joining in? 

We meet at 7:00 the second Thursday of the month with guest speakers. Monthly 
meeting run Sept thru June with occasional events in the summer.  This year our 
meeting will be at Luther Memorial Lutheran Church in the Fireside room, 13047 
Greenwood Ave. N.  Membership is limited to 25 so act soon! 

Topics run from Horticultural Myths to Plants for shady gardens. 
Our club was est. in1951 and our mission: 

To encourage the interests of the members in better and beautiful gardens. 

To aid in protection of native trees, plants, flowers, and birds. 

To encourage civic planting. 

To study in all aspects the fine arts of gardening through fellowship and cooperation. 

 To inspire and promote good friendship between members of the club. 

Membership dues are $15.00 a year. If you are interested in joining or have questions please feel free to call or 
email: 

President of Broadview Garden Club 

Susan George 206.285.2532|sue@seattlesue.com 

PLU Fall Preview Day!  

On Sunday,  September 23, Pacific Lutheran University will host 
their annual Fall Preview Day. College-bound students are invited 
to explore the wide array of academic and co-curricular offering at 
PLU, and take advantage of a unique opportunity to join in worship 
at University Congregation in Lagerquist Concert Hall.  Fall Preview 
Day begins at 8:30 am, the Worship service is at 11 am, and the day 
concludes at 2:30 pm.  Students can register online at 
www.choose.plu.edu.  Go Lutes!! 

Greenwood Food Bank 
9041 Greenwood Ave N.  Seattle, WA  98103 

Greenwood Food Bank MOST NEEDED ITEMS: 

Hygiene items (toothpaste, deodorant, shampoo, soap, toilet paper) 

Canned meats (tuna, chicken and salmon), canned fruits, and canned and boxed meals (soup, chili, stew) 

Peanut Butter, Cereal 

No time to shop?  Make a $1 donation!  For every dollar used to support the food bank we were able to provide 3 
meals last year. 
Want more information?  Visit our website at www.voaww.org or call 206.782.6731 

mailto:sue@seattlesue.com


Community News and Events 
Page 15 September 2012 

FYI!  

School is starting soon 
for our local children and 
teachers.  

Seattle School District: 
September 5, 2012 

Shoreline School District:  
September 10, 2012 

Greenwood Public Library offering email classes 

The Greenwood Branch of Seattle Public Libraries is offering email courses for those that need 
assistance on setting up, using, and learning how to send email.  The first course is for setting 
up and basic skills, and the second course will include such things as sending pictures, 
résumés, and other attachments.  Courses are September 10 from 4-5:30 pm, and September 
17 from 4 to 5 pm.  
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Congratulations to our  

September anniversaries! 

Let us remember these fellow members on their special days by rejoicing and 

celebrating together.  If you are a member of Luther Memorial and you don't find your 

name on our lists, please contact the church office. 

Lollie Ellingson 

Cole Mindrum 

Warren Smith 

Dorothy Smith 

Rev. Julie G. Hutson 

Rev. Brian Beistel 

Sandy Jamieson 

Stephanie Bannister 

Beverly Mueller 

Vicar Inge Williams 

Ruth Bartling 

Jean Rizer 

Delia Broderick 

Audrey Long 

Corey Stever 

Ryan Smith 

8 Dorothy & Warren Smith 

10 Erika & Joe Skovron 

12 Don & Stephanie Bannister 

Chuck & Laurine Booth 

Arene & Irene Einess 

14 Rachel & Ryan Lynn 

15 Katy & Steve Vitcovich 

18 Lorraine Gibbs & Bruce Long 

19 Morgan III & Laurie Brassfield 

21 Michelle & Paul Sorrick 

25 Joe & Diane MacKechnie 
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 SEPTEMBER 2 SEPTEMBER 9 SEPTEMBER 16 SEPTEMBER 23 SEPTEMBER 30 

Assisting 

Minister 
Steve Olson Vicar Inge Paul Olsen Gordon Trombley Mary Douglas 

Lector Vicar Inge Audrey Long Steve Olson Darrell Jamieson Bob Greenhow 

Acolyte Sandy Jamieson Kelsey Stever Jackson Terhark Ben Smith Kyle Gough 

Altar Care Marlys Carlson and Shirley Yandl 

Greeters and 

Ushers 
Phyllis Swenson 

Norman Swenson 

Gordon Trombley 

Leanne Hanley 

Payton Johnson 

Laurie Meade 

Bill Meade 

Steve Olson 

Mel Hollister 

Donna Smith 

Sherianne 

Caldwell 

Song Leader 
Paul Olsen 

Julie Moe 

Janice Sherlock 
Vicki Cook Kris Johansson Paul Olsen 

Musician Hart Eichberg Hart Eichberg Kathy Nelson Kathy Nelson Hart Eichberg 

Communion 

Prep 
Sharon Howell  

Lectionary Readings 

September 2|Lectionary 22 

Deuteronomy 4:1–2, 6–9 

Psalm 15 

James 1:17–27 

Mark 7:1–8, 14–15, 21–23  

September 9|Lectionary 23 

Isaiah 35:4–7a 

Psalm 146 

James 2:1–10[11–13] 14–17 

Mark 7:24–37  

September 16|Lectionary 24 

Isaiah 50:4–9a 

Psalm 116:1–9 

James 3:1–12 

Mark 8:27–38  
September 23|Lectionary 25  

Jeremiah 11:18–20 

Psalm 54 

James 3:13—4:3; 4:7–8a 

Mark 9:30–37  
September 30|Lectionary 26 

Numbers 11:4–6, 10–16, 24–29 

Psalm 19:7–14 

James 5:13–20 

Mark 9:38–50  

Worship Leaders 



Su
n

 
M

o
n

 
Tu

e 
W

ed
 

Th
u

 
Fr

i 
Sa

t 

 
 

 
 

 
 

1
 

2
 

 9
  S

im
p

ly
 S

u
m

m
er

 

B
re

ak
fa

st
 

1
0

  W
o

rs
h

ip
 

1
1

:3
0

  F
el

lo
w

sh
ip

 

 

3
  P

a
st

o
r’

s 
Sa

b
b

a
th

 

 1
0

  N
o

rt
h

 E
n

d
 B

ib
le

 

St
u

d
y 

  

4
 

 7
  E

ar
ly

 F
o

rd
 V

-8
 

5
 

 9
:3

0
  S

e
ek

er
s 

5
:3

0
  A

l-
A

n
o

n
 

6
 

  

7
  V

ic
a

r’
s 

Sa
b

b
a

th
 

  

8
 

 8
:3

0
  B

ro
ad

vi
e

w
 

P
re

p
ar

es
 F

ir
st

 A
id

/C
P

R
/

A
ED

 C
la

ss
 

9
   

 8
:3

0
  C

h
o

ir
 R

eh
ea

rs
al

 

9
  W

e 
Lo

ve
 a

 P
a

ra
d

e 

ac
ti

vi
ty

 

1
0

  R
al

ly
 W

o
rs

h
ip

 

1
1

:3
0

  F
el

lo
w

sh
ip

 

1
0

  P
a

st
o

r’
s 

Sa
b

b
a

th
 

 1
:3

0
 -

 2
:3

0
 B

o
o

k 

B
ri

ga
d

e
 

6
:3

0
-8

:3
0

  B
ro

ad
vi

e
w

 

P
re

p
ar

e
s 

1
1

 

 6
  C

h
u

rc
h

 C
o

u
n

ci
l 

M
e

e
ti

n
g 

1
2

 

 9
:3

0
  S

e
ek

er
s 

5
:3

0
  A

l-
A

n
o

n
 

1
3

 

 6
:3

0
  Y

o
u

th
 J

u
sti

ce
 

7
  B

ro
ad

vi
e

w
 

C
o

m
m

u
n

it
y 

G
ar

d
e

n
 

C
lu

b
 

 

1
4

  V
ic

a
r’

s 
Sa

b
b

a
th

 

 6
-8

:3
0

  C
u

b
 S

co
u

ts
 

1
5

 

1
6

 

 8
:3

0
  C

h
o

ir
 R

eh
ea

rs
al

 

9
  F

ru
it

s 
o

f 
th

e 
Sp

ir
it

 B
re

ak
fa

st
 

9
  S

u
n

d
ay

 S
ch

o
o

l (
yo

u
n

g 

ch
ild

re
n

) 

1
0

  W
o

rs
h

ip
 

1
1

:3
0

  F
el

lo
w

sh
ip

 

V
ic

a
r 

C
a

re
 T

ea
m

 M
ee

ti
n

g
 

1
7

  P
a

st
o

r’
s 

Sa
b

b
a

th
 

  

1
8

 

 6
:3

0
  B

ro
ad

vi
e

w
 

C
o

m
m

u
n

it
y 

C
o

u
n

ci
l 

B
o

ar
d

 M
tg

.  

1
9

 

 9
:3

0
  S

e
ek

er
s 

3
  B

ro
ad

vi
e

w
 S

e
w

e
r 

&
 

D
ra

in
ag

e
 Im

p
ro

ve
m

e
n

t 

C
o

m
m

u
n

it
y 

M
e

e
ti

n
g 

 

5
:3

0
  A

l-
A

n
o

n
 

2
0

 

  

2
1

  V
ic

a
r’

s 
Sa

b
b

a
th

 

 6
  C

h
u

rc
h

 C
o

u
n

ci
l 

R
e

tr
e

at
 a

t 
Lu

th
er

’s
 

Ta
b

le
 

2
2

 

 9
-2

  C
h

u
rc

h
 C

o
u

n
ci

l 

R
e

tr
e

at
 

2
3

 

 8
:3

0
  C

h
o

ir
 R

eh
ea

rs
al

 

9
 F

ru
it

s 
o

f 
th

e 
Sp

ir
it

 B
re

ak
fa

st
 

9
  S

u
n

d
ay

 S
ch

o
o

l (
al

l g
ra

d
es

) 

1
0

  W
o

rs
h

ip
 

1
1

:3
0

  F
el

lo
w

sh
ip

 

3
:3

0
  L

ill
a 

Sp
e

lm
an

sl
ag

 

5
:4

5
  S

n
o

-K
in

g 
Y

o
u

th
 E

ve
n

t 

2
4

  P
a

st
o

r’
s 

Sa
b

b
a

th
 

2
5

 

 3
  B

ro
ad

vi
e

w
 S

e
w

e
r 

&
 

D
ra

in
ag

e
 Im

p
ro

ve
m

e
n

t 

C
o

m
m

u
n

it
y 

M
e

e
ti

n
g 

 

7
  S

p
ir

it
u

al
 G

ro
w

th
 

M
e

e
ti

n
g 

2
6

 

 9
:3

0
  S

e
ek

er
s 

5
:3

0
  A

l-
A

n
o

n
 

2
7

 
2

8
  V

ic
a

r’
s 

Sa
b

b
a

th
 

2
9

 

3
0

 

 8
:3

0
  C

h
o

ir
 R

eh
ea

rs
al

 

9
 F

ru
it

s 
o

f 
th

e 
Sp

ir
it

 B
re

ak
fa

st
 

9
  S

u
n

d
ay

 S
ch

o
o

l 

1
0

  W
o

rs
h

ip
 

1
1

:3
0

  F
el

lo
w

sh
ip

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

M
ar

y’
s 

P
la

ce
 a

t 
LM

LC
 (

Se
p

te
m

b
e

r 
2

5
- 

O
ct

o
b

e
r 

2
) 

M
ar

y’
s 

P
la

ce
 (

 t
h

ro
u

gh
 1

0/
2

) 

R
A

LL
Y

 S
U

N
D

A
Y

 

Se
p

te
m

b
e

r 
2

0
1

2
 

*B
o

ld
 t

ex
t 

in
d

ic
a

te
s 

a
n

 e
ve

n
in

g
 e

ve
n

t 


